
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
It has been lovely to see so many children come back looking smart in their uniform for the 
new school year. 
 
Could we ask that you make sure that your children’s school uniform has their name labelled 
clearly on it. We already have a growing number of school jumpers with no names inside 
waiting for collection at the school office. 
 
If you label your child’s clothing we can then easily return it to them. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
J. Leonard  
Deputy Head 


